
 

 
 
Friday, November 10, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Children in Need, Friday November 17th, 2023 
  
This year we will be supporting Children in Need by having a ‘Colour and Spots’ tag day next 
Friday 17th November, as well as a few other fundraising activities organised by PT groups 
and Houses.  
 
If you would like your child(ren) to participate in this fundraising event, please donate £1 
using the ParentPay link or QR code below. Students may want to bring some cash on the 
day if they wish to enjoy some of the extra activities being organised. 
 
For anyone wishing to donate more, you are very welcome to do so and please know that 
every penny will be going directly to the charity - ParentPay will not be taking any 
commission from the processing of these transactions. 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13152 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Barry Grimes 
Associate Assistant Principal 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=13152

